
 
 
Patience required 

I know we’re all on tenterhooks about news from the HLF Trustees’ meeting towards 
the end of March. However, we have now been notified that is not possible for HLF 
to make any announcements about the projects considered in March until after the 
local government elections in early May. As a result we are therefore not in a 
position to make any further comment ourselves. Patience is in order – on the other 
hand, there are a few other important things to occupy our minds until the other 
side of Easter! And meanwhile we’ll still be very pleased to receive your 
commitments to support the congregational part of the project – forms are still 
available on request from myself or Lynette Maple. 

 

Summer student placement 

This week we’re interviewing some Museum Studies MA students from the 
University of Leicester for a summer placement, which will form the final part of 
their degree. The successful candidate will join us for 6 weeks over the summer 
helping us organise our archive material better, and with the aim of mounting an 
exhibition of some of the more interesting material for the early autumn. 

 
Pete Hobson – 30th March 2017 
Project Director 
pete.hobson@leccofe.org 
 

 
 

Late Medieval (Edward II) - the great south aisle is added 
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